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Please continue this item so that the new council person may
participate in the discussion of this lease extension and the
pending litigation facing this item due to the City's failure to
obtain a Coastal Development Permit (CDP) under the California
Coastal Act. Even a temporary development such as this Bridge
Housing facility requires a CDP, as required by the CCC in its
initial temporary waiver granted to this facility. The matter should
be continued until a CDP is obtained and to allow the new council
person to participate in the discussion of the proposed lease
extension, which would occur entirely under the new council
person's term in office.



